

FEDERAZIONE ITALIANA TIRO A VOLO

Viale Tiziano, 74 - 00196 Roma - Tel. 0645235206 - e-mail presidenza@fitav.it

Rome, June 6th 2012

IL PRESIDENTE

Kind Attn.

Olegario Vázquez Raña

ISSF President

Franz Schreiber

ISSF Secretary General

Presidents of the ISSF Member National

Federations

Their addresses

Ref. International Para - Shooting Trap event and 9th Grand Prix International Juniores Porpetto (Italy), Jun. 29/Jul. 1st 2012

Dear President, dear friends,

following the enthusiastic success of the International Grand Prix for disabled shooters held in conjunction with the ISSF Shotgun World Cup in Lonato, on behalf of the Italian Sport Shooting Federation I proudly hereby represent, I have the honour to invite you to the International Grand Prix for disabled Trap shooters scheduled in Porpetto (Italy), next June 29th – July 1st.

With the purpose of strengthening the awareness and integration of these talented shooters we strongly wanted to hold this event once again in conjunction with another very important international junior event, the "9th GRAND PRIX INTERNATIONAL JUNIORES", counting on a massive participation of many young international delegations including – hopefully - yours.

I seize this opportunity to thank all the ISSF Member National Federations contributing with their precious support to the success of this project centered on the recognition of the shotgun disciplines for disabled shooters and its future insertion in the Paralympic Programme.

Thanking you in advance for your appreciated support and friendship, I remain, dear friends,

Yours Sincerely

FITAV President

